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Spring Cleanup Day will be 

Saturday, April 19, 2025.  Waste 

Management will be around to 

collect your unwanted household 

items.  For safety reasons, 

mattresses need to be wrapped.  

The normal exclusions apply – no 

paints, household hazardous waste, 

yard waste, construction debris,  or 

old refrigerators/AC units.  Please 

call Wendy if you have any 

questions. 

The long-awaited construction project on 

E. Ayre Street from S. Augustine to S. 

James Street will begin in early April.  The 

street will be milled, and new asphalt will be 

laid.  Two concrete swales will be poured. 

Curbing at the corners will be ADA-

compliant.  The contractor, DePaul and 

Company, will be sending a notice to the 

residences and businesses in the area of the 

job describing the scope of work and will 

be providing contact information for you in 

case you have any questions or concerns as 

the job is progressing.  It is anticipated that 

the project will take 60 calendar days.  The 

town’s website will be updated with a page 

dedicated to the project with contact 

information and a PDF document of the 

plans.   

Town of Newport Spring, 2025  

 

NEWS OF NEWPORT 

There will be no Municipal Election for 2025.  There were three 

open seats on Council and there were three candidate intention 

forms received. 

Stephanie Banks, Michael Capriglione and Michele MacDonald will 

be sworn in on Thursday, April 17, 2025, at 6:45 pm, prior to the 

Regular Meeting of the Mayor and Council. 

Wendy King, Town Manager  Timothy Chatburn, Commissioner 

Stephanie Banks, Mayor  Michele MacDonald, Commissioner 

Michael Capriglione, Commissioner Lisa Spencer, Commissioner 

Mark Wohner, Police Chief 

 

 


